
The Robert F. Young, Jr. 
Memorial Scholarship

This Full Scholarship for the study of digital photography at M.A.R.S. was established 
in 2004 in honor of professional photographer Robert F. Young, Jr. of Silver Spring, Md.

Robert  Young  Jr’s  distinguished  career  spanned  more  than  fifty  years  and  included 
executive portraiture, photojournalism, commercial photography and service as a Navy 
photographer aboard the USS Pocono.  While working as the University Photographer at 
Georgetown University, Washington, D.C., Young photographed U.S. Presidents, heads 
of state, world leaders and entertainers for release to worldwide and local media.  Robert 
was also responsible for establishing the Photographic Communications Consortium for 
professional photographers working in the Washington, D.C. area.

Young’s family, as an appropriate memorial to Robert’s passion for the emerging art of 
digital  photography  and  his  interest  in  helping  fellow  professional  photographers, 
selected the  Robert F. Young Jr. Memorial Scholarship to M.A.R.S. for the 
study of photography. 

This  is  a  scholarship  for full  tuition and  includes  room (double  occupancy)  and all 
scheduled meals to the MARS 2017 Session. It will be awarded each year to a worthy 
candidate.  

Please include the following information in your application: 
• Name 
• Studio Name 
• Address 
• Phone Number 
• Email 
• Years in business or employed in photography 
• You may include letters of recommendation from photographic industry 

professionals. 
• A summary of your photographic career and what your career goals are.

DEADLINE: SEE WEBSITE SCHOLARSHIP PAGE

* Please state which scholarship you are applying for on your application! *

Send applications to:

   MARS Scholarship Committee
 
           121 Webster Avenue
     Stratford, New Jersey    08084  
 
email    scholarships@marsschool.com


